01 Mar 2016

NEWSLETTER MAR 16

07986 865466

Booking Forms



CLUI

VISE OWLS CARE

A reminder that all booking forms must be completed before booking your child into Wise Owls. This is important to ensure our register and collection lists are correct, also if there are any queries with bills, we have an audit trail.

Garden Centre

Easter Holidays

The children are thrilled with our Garden Centre. Here are some of our wonderful pictures.

Our Easter holidays are fast approaching! Coming soon is our new holiday programme. You will be able to download it from our ever growing website, or pick up a copy in the club. www.wiseowlscareclub. co.uk



Baking

Creating with icing, the children loved this activity.



New Staff



rently at University. Welcome Sarah!!

Sarah is a Level 3 in childcare. She is cur-Sarah has experience working in a setting.



Check out our NEW space team board in reception. The children will get to earn stars for teamwork and positive behaviour. We have added fun facts about space and the British Astronaut Tim Peake, currently in space.



This month Stacey will be completing her first aid and I will be attending a Behaviour Management course.



Kay is a Level 2 in Childcare and a first aider, she is currently working towards her Level 3 in childcare. She has over 12 years experience working with children. Welcome Kay!!

Don't forget to visit our Facebook site. Look at all the amazing activities we get up to!!







01 Mar 2016

NEWSLETTER MAR 16

07986 865466





Holiday Fun!



MISE OWLS CARE CLUI

